
Julie Fox Blackshaw 

November 1, 2000 

Frank B. Clark, Chair 
Pasadena Human Services Commission 

Dear Frank, 
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This lener is to confirm my resignation from the Pasadena Human Services Commission 
I do so with some reluctance, given the persistent and continuing need for effective 
human service programs in Pasadena, and the important work that the Commission faces 
in the future. However, personally and professionally, it is time for me to move. on. I am 
very proud of the work we were able to accomplish during my tenns of service as a 
Commissioner, and am very confident that under your very capable and committed 
leadership, the citizens of Pasadena will continue to be well served. 

Please give my best personal regards to Vice Chair Elaine Kramer, the other Commission 
members, and to City staff. I feel very fortunate to have worked with so many committed 
and talented people over the last five years. I look forward to new opponunities to work, 
in some manner, with all of you in the future. 

Best. 

Julie Fox Blackshaw 

cc: Patsy Lane. 
Director, Pasadena Human Services, Recreation & Neighborhoods Department 
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